## Abruzzi Earthquake Benefit

Under the Auspices of the American Accordionists' Association



Dear Friends,

Our Abruzzi Earthquake Benefit is ongoing. We continue to aid the victims of the earthquake that struck the Abruzzi region of Italy on April 6<sup>th</sup>, 2009. All contributions will be brought personally to the people of Abruzzi.

We hope you will find it in your hearts to give generously.

Thank you.

For more information, log on to www.gioiaproductions.com

Tear Off	
Name	
Address	
Tel. No	
E-mail	_
Amount \$	
Make checks payable to:	

Abruzzi Earthquake Fund and Mail to: 175 King St., Chappaqua, NY 10514 Attention: Dr. Joseph Ciccone